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ICYMI: Heller Speaks On EPA Regulatory Overreach 
(Washington, D.C.) – On the Senate floor today, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) spoke about EPA regulatory overreach. Heller joined Senators Barrasso (R-WY), Inhofe (R-OK), and Sessions (R-AL) in filing an amendment to the Farm Bill - as well as stand-alone legislation - that would preserve the current definition of waters of the United States.
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“As we debate the Farm Bill I am proud to join some of my colleagues in their efforts to provide some much needed regulatory relief for American farmers and rural America.  
“To put it in context, if this [Clean Water Act] regulation were enacted it would give the EPA and the Army Corps of Engineers the ability to regulate irrigation ditches, large mud puddles, or anything that contains standing water regardless of whether or not it’s permanent, seasonal, or man-made.  
“In my home state, this regulation will hurt farming, ranching, mining, and construction.  The same middle-class blue collar jobs this Administration claims to care about. In an already struggling economy we cannot afford to create additional regulatory barriers that will cost jobs and prevent future economic growth.  

“This is why Senators Barrasso, Inhofe, Sessions, and I have offered an amendment to the Farm Bill - as well as stand-alone legislation - that would preserve the current definition of waters of the United States. The Preserve the Waters of the U.S. Act is simply straightforward legislation that would preserve current definition of federal waters as well as upholding private property rights…”
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